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ISSUE 7, Gaudy Issue 2015 

 

Dear Alumni and Friends of St Benet’s Hall, 
 
The Gaudy earlier this month was a wonderful occasion for many alumni to reconnect 
with each other and the Hall. It was a particular pleasure to welcome the Chancellor of 
the University of Oxford, Lord Chris Patten and his wife Lavender, as guests of honour at 
this festive occasion. Lord Patten spoke of his esteem for the Hall and how much he 
appreciates the contribution of the Hall to the University and the world at large. He 
showed his excitement about the 11 Norham Gardens site which the Hall is intending to 
purchase and expressed his hope that all Benetians will rally behind and support this 
transformative project. The attached photographs will give those of you who could not 
attend the Gaudy a sense of the occasion. For those of you who were with us they will 
offer you a great memento. 
 
Betty and I send you all our warmest wishes for Christmas and the New Year! 
 
Professor Werner G Jeanrond 
Master of St Benet’s Hall 
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Champagne Reception in the Morning Room  
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Dinner in the Churchill Room 
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Dinner in the Churchill Room 


